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February 23, 2021

To: Representative Fue Lee, Chair, Capital Investment Committee

I am writing this letter on behalf of the City of Breckenridge to show our support for
appropriating money to the Safe Routes to School grant program as outlined in House File 1108.

We were awarded a SRTS grant in 2018 and are in the process of developing the final design and
construction plans for our project. We want to enhance our current sidewalks and alternative
transportation system to make them safer and more accessible to our youth for biking and
walking to school. We are extremely committed to making our community a safe place for our
youth while promoting active lifestyles. This project would not be possible without the SRTS
infrastructure grant.

Sincerely,
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Renae Smith
City Administrator

cc: Members of the House Capital Investment Committee



